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From: Charlotte Richardson <cmrichardson111@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 17 August 2021 9:36 PM
To: Enquiries
Subject: Heli-pad

Attention: Daniel Lemond 
 
Dear Daniel, 
  
Re: Development Application MCUC 2021_4231/1 

  
  
Applicant Name & Address:     Morris Aviation Australia, C-/ Planz Town Planning Pty 
Ltd, PO Box 181, EDGE HILL QLD 4870 

  
Proposed Development:  Material Change of Use (Helipad and Caretaker's 
Accommodation) 

  
I strongly object to the proposed helipad. I own a property at Fullmoon terraces and this 
development will have a huge negative impact on my property by Helicopter noise that will 
be unacceptable and will seriously affect the amenity of my, and the surrounding 
properties. 
 
This development will have ecological impact on the fragile eco system; the mangroves, birds 
and crocodiles. 
 
There are already 2 other helicopter sites do we need another? 
 
Yours sincerely  
Charlotte Richardson 
5/9 Craven Close 
Port Douglas  
 
Cmrichardson111@gmail.com 
0405362311 
 
 
 

Sent from my iPhone 


